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their methods. With the rise in popularity of
algorithmic trading, it’s not unheard of for Wall

Streeters to talk and crack whips or even form teams
with each other. Some years ago, we reported on a

number of algorithms that demonstrated similar stock
market strategies. The trouble is, those articles were
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years ago. We’ve seen quite a bit of progress with
regard to the very skills that were employed in those

early days. And this is the point where the smart
money says that is when this robotic army will begin

to spread its wings. We’ve already seen the first steps.
As we recently reported, algorithmic trading platforms

are now the second largest way that people
participate in the stock market. Think about this for a

moment: the number of people that engage in the
stock market is roughly the same as the number of
people that engage in algorithmic trading. A lot of
people are getting involved in an old method of

trading. The future isn’t quite as rosy as it might seem.
The very reason the algorithmic trading platform is
growing is because of the shortage of quantitative

analysts. There’s quite a strong correlation between
the decline in the jobs that require quantitative skills,
and the growth of algorithmic trading platforms. The
truth is that it doesn’t take many people at all to reap
huge benefits from algorithmic trading platforms. It’s
quite possible that, very soon, a lot more people will

be cheating the system. In other words, we’ve already
seen some groups of Wall Streeters that are actively

engaged in this. We’ve seen this at times when we’ve
seen some dips that shouldn’t be there. The truth is

that even the biggest quant hedge
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